
Dear Parents, 
Thank you for the generous donations you made to foodbank as part of our Harvest  
Celebrations. I am sure you all enjoyed the Harvest Assemblies– it was lovely to hear all 
the children singing together again. 
 
Our attendance for the last week before half term, week ending 04/11/22 was 92.5% 
which is well below our school target of 96%. Only one class, Y3, was not in the red band 
with 98% attendance, The punctuality award this week goes to Y1. 
Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!!  
Don’t forget your children need to arrive before 8:50 am every morning.  
Gates and doors close at 8:50 am so aim to arrive at 8:45 am please. 

 
GREEN = 96% and above,      AMBER = 95% to 96%,    RED  = Less than 95% 

 

 
RAVENSCROFT ‘S 50TH ANNIVERSARY 
 
Ravenscroft was opened on 7th December 1972 and this year we are celebrating our 
50th Anniversary. We are creating a scrapbook of memories and quotes from pupils 
past and present and would also like to include all of the Ravenscroft community. If 
you would like to contribute any memories, quotes or comments please send them in to 
school or contact the school office and help us to celebrate 50 years. 
 
Thank you. 
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92.5% 
RED 

Thanks for your support 
Miss Hegarty 

 

 
SCHOOL APP 

If you have not already signed up to the school 
app, please do so to receive messages and  
updates about school events and activities.  

 
Please ring the school office if you need to be 

re-invited to join.  
 

Look out for our diary of Christmas events 
which will be posted on the school website 

shortly. 
 

Thank you 
 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 
The photographer will be in 

school next Friday,  
18th November,  

for  
individual and family portraits. 

 
Thank you 


